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Member City (Country)： Joetsu (Japan)                

 

 

Title of 
Event 

The report meeting of “HIROSHIMA and PEACE” 

Date 2017/11/17                

Venue Joetsu University of Education 

Attendants graduate students (21~22years old) post-graduate students (22~39years old) 

Number of 

Attendants 
11 people 

Summary 

of the 

meeting 

<Schedule> 

1 The presentation of participating “HIROSHIMA and PEACE” 

2 Question and answer session 

3 The group discussion session 

4 The presentation session what the participants discussed with their group  

  Question and answer session 

 

<Comments> 

・In the future, we will not able to listen hibakusha testimony from hibakusha themselves. 

However, the people who have listened the testimony can convey it objectively because they 

have not experienced. If you are a hibakusha, you are not willing to tell the truth and facts. 

・Even if you are a Japanese, we have some different consciousness that we are a member 

of the atomic bombing country. Since Hiroshima is visited by many foreigners, we should 

visit Hiroshima as a Japanese. 

・I didn’t know that Korean people were discriminated by Japanese during the war. 

・We need to teach our students that we need to have a good relationship with other people 

and we need to be kind to people to keep peace. 

・In order to prevent the war from spreading, we should regularly teach about the disasters 

of peace and war. 

Notes 

(related 

materials, 

links, etc.) 

 

*Please provide photos in a separate file. 

 
Submit to: Mayors for Peace Secretariat 

E-mail: mayorcon@pcf.city.hiroshima.jp
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